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June 24th 2022 

Councillor Gord Perks 
Chair, Toronto and East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 

Parking Amendments – Laneway North of Queen Street East and East of Greenwood Avenue 

Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto and East York Community Council,  

Over the past few months my office has been working with residents and businesses in the 
Queen and Greenwood area to find a solution to persistent blocking of the laneway by delivery 
trucks. Transportation has provided alternatives and petitions from both the businesses and 
residents have been submitted to my office asking for a no-stopping regulation to be added to 
the laneway.  

I look forward to you supporting this motion. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council prohibit stopping at all times on both sides of the
Laneway North of Queen Street East, between Greenwood Avenue and the east end of the
laneway North of Queen Street East and East of Greenwood Avenue.

Sincerely, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto-Danforth 


